
Dear Bethany Church Members and Friends,

 

I hope you are adapting to the limitations and possibilities of our new pandemic lifestyle.

Limitations require patience and creativity. In it all, we are finding new ways of being a Church

that will bless people long into the future.

 

Bethany leaders are currently discussing when, and how, to reopen our facilities to permit

groups to assemble. We are reviewing every option, monitoring guidance and permission from

state officials and listening to feedback from the Congregation. Beckie Price, Clerk of Session

(clerk@bethanypresby.org), is overseeing and coordinating this massive effort. 

 

The Teams, and staff, will continue to strategize with the help of a master questionnaire and all

considerations will be discussed at the May meeting. We are guided by the priorities of safety,

mission to the community and spiritual needs for fellowship and connection. Ultimately, the

health and safety of the congregation and community is our main priority and the Session will

determine when we reopen our doors. 

 

See below for our current status and I will continue to update you as new developments arise.

 

Each of you experience God’s grace and peace during these trying days.

 

Sincerely,

Pastor Bill

 

Office: 412.221.5132 (leave a message)

Cell: 412.522.0542

 

 

May 13, 2020

Bethany Presbyterian Church

740 Washington Ave., Bridgeville, PA 15017 

www.bethanypresby.org | 412.221.5132 @BethanyPresby


